
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

August 22, 2017 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, August 22, 

2017, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 

Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: 

Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson, 

and Mayor Webster 

 

Absent: Councilor Bo Johnson 

 

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.  

 

Mr. Dixon and the Council discussed the following 

 

-Mayor Webster recognized officers for doing a good job especially with school traffic. 

-Resolution honoring Dr. Ronald Wilder requested 

-Resolutions for weed abatement2017-30, 2017-31, 2017-32, 2017-33 and-2017-34 

 Several items to be discussed regarding 2017-34. 

-Councilor Thackerson gave City manager Dixon info to contact ALDOT regarding surplus equipment. 

May have opportunity to get a Brush mower with a boom head. 

-Mag locks will be installed Thursday.  Side doors will remain locked at all times with camera and push 

button to open for handicap entrance. 

-Cameras will be installed at Cosby Lake Tuesday, power over Ethernet. 

-Mayor Webster suggested recognition of Allen Summers Jr for Booster club involvement. 

-Sign-up sheet started for public comments, must sign up before meeting begins. 

-Jane Anderton discussed garbage pickup prior to mowing at Library. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


